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Galperin

OBJ2014/6243/P 13/12/2014  16:09:45 We are the owners of Flat 1, 113 Canfield Gardens and object to this application and do not support the 

construction of a first floor extension to Flat 4.

Referring to the top schematic of page 6 of the Design and Access Statement of the proposal, we feel 

that effectively adding a 3rd storey to the existing extension is not appropriate.  The proposed extension 

will be in front of and overlooking our bedroom window which is located on the upper ground floor of 

the same building (just to the right in the schematic) and also directly above our living room.  

As described on page 6 of the Design and Access statement of the proposal, the design of the extension 

is in contrast with the traditional nature of the existing building.  We consider the proposed plans to be 

out of character with the existing aesthetic of the building and not attractive. 

While the Application Form and the Design and Access statement only mention an erection of an 

extension, we are very concerned that the proposal is titled on the Camden Council portal as the 

“erection of a 1st floor rear extension with ROOF TERRACE to flat”.  The creation of a roof terrace 

will be a further invasion of our privacy as it will allow people on the terrace to look directly into our 

bedroom as well as down into our living room.  We are also very concerned about the additional noise 

this would create from people socialising directly outside of our bedroom. 

Please advise us of any meeting that takes place regarding this application.

Flat 1

113 Canfield 

Gardens

London

NW6 3DY

Page 13 of 148


